
 
 

CBI members, the time has come…. 

To get your ShulCloud on again!  

We’re excited to announce that we’ll be using ShulCloud  

for High Holiday registration again this year!  
___________________________________________________________ 

 
With Shul Cloud, you can: 

• Register for tickets online and print the confirmation to be used as your ticket 

• Order your guest tickets and pay directly online using a credit card or bank account 

• Order your reciprocity tickets if necessary 

• Confirm Mi Shebeirach and Yizkor listings 

• Order your lulav and etrog for Sukkot 

• …and more! 
 
Online forms to register for the holiday will be available by the end of August. Now is the time 
to create a password to access your Shul Cloud account -- getting started is easy! 
 

To create a password: 
1. Go to the CBI website: https://cbi-nj.org/ 
2. Click the “Log in” button at the top right corner of the webpage. 
3. If this is your first time logging in to the website, you will be prompted to set your 

password, after which your “Welcome Screen” will be displayed. Your account is now 
created! 

 

If you already have a password: 
1. Click the “Login” button. Enter your email address, password, and click “sign in.” 
2. If you forgot your password, click the “forgot password” button on the log-in-screen. 
3. Shul Cloud will then send you an email prompting you to set up a new password. 

 
We encourage you to log in often and familiarize yourself with your account! 
 
Please note: The main office is here to help with any questions or concerns. Please call the office 
at (973)-379-3811 ext. 111 or email Ayana Harry at aharry@cbi-nj.org.  

___________________________________________________________ 

Thank You and Wishing You a Happy and Healthy New Year! 
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